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New Information 

The Notice of Required Salvage Vehicle Inspection (REG 490 B, REV. 8/2017) form has 

been revised to reflect the California Highway Patrol (CHP) updates. 

 Golden Gate Division–New zip code: 94591 

 Inland Division–New telephone number: (909) 806-2437 

Email address: 801_vin@chp.ca.gov 

 Southern Division–New location: 437 N. Vermont Ave., Los Angeles, CA 90004 

NOTE: The information for all other stations listed on the REG 490 B remains the same.  

The REG 490 B (REV. 8/2017) is attached and available at www.dmv.ca.gov. 

Procedures 

Continue to follow current procedures in the Vehicle Industry Registration Procedures 

Manual, Chapter 19 when referring customers to CHP for a salvage vehicle inspection. 

Recycle all previous revisions of this form. 

Background 

The REG 490 B (REV. 8/2017) provides telephone numbers and information needed for 

customers to schedule appointments at any of the 10 locations operated by CHP.  

Distribution 

Notification that this memo is available online at www.dmv.ca.gov under Publications 

was made via California DMV’s Automated Email Alert System in September 2017. 

Reference 
Vehicle Industry Registration Procedures Manual, Chapter 19 

Contact  
Call the DMV Customer Communications Section at (916) 657-6560 for further 

clarification of this memo.  
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